Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ARCADIS
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 5, 2016, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 6:30 p.m., CT
PLACE: Lynn Haven Sports Complex, Community Room, 2201 Recreation Drive, Lynn Haven, FL 32405
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will conduct a public workshop for the County Road (C.R.) 390 (East 14th Street) from State Road (S.R.) 77 (Ohio Avenue) to S.R. 75 (U.S. 231) Project Development & Environment Study in Bay County, Florida; Financial Project Identification Number: 421225-2-22-01. Proposed improvements include evaluation of overall traffic operations to improve capacity, safety, emergency evacuation capabilities, access management solutions, and enhancement of bicycle and pedestrian facilities.
This workshop is being conducted to share additional project information and provide an opportunity for input from the public and stakeholders. The meeting will be held in an informal, open house format with maps, display boards, a short video presentation, and audience participation activities. There will be no formal presentation. Attendees will have an opportunity to discuss the study, ask questions, and provide comments.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sherry Alaghemand, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, Florida 32428, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1510, email: sherry.alaghemand@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sherry Alaghemand, P.E. at the contact information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
